

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY BUFFALO DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 1776 NIAGARA STREET BUFFALO, NEW YORK 14207-3199

REPLY TO ATTENTION OF

March 1, 1999

CELRB-PP

MEMORANDUM FOR: Chief, NYPA Area Office

SUBJECT: Radian, TNT Pipeline Project Work Plans

- 1. We have reviewed Radian's draft work plans and have enclosed comments received as of today.
- 2. It is noted that I forwarded the work plans to the Huntsville District (Unexploded Ordnance Center of Expertise) Safety Officer and have requested comments by COB 9 March 1999. It is further noted that Radian has not secured the services of a qualified Unexploded Ordnance subcontractor and that an Ordnance Safety Plan is required as part of their work plans. This plan has yet to be produced by Radian and requires approval before they should mobilize.
- 3. Request you forward these comments directly to Radian and request a formal responsiveness summary be prepared to identify how Radian intends to <u>address each specific comment</u>. Radian should wait to begin revising the work plan until after acceptance of their responses are provided.
- 4. If you have any questions, or require any assistance, please call me at ext. 4146.

5. Thank you.

Ray Pilon

Project Manager

Encl. - Comments from:

Mr. Fred Kozminski (3 pages) + / RH

Dr. Judith Leithner (2 pages)

NYSDEC (3 Pages)

Anthony Cappella (1 page)

CENAB-EN-HI (7 pages incl. cover letter)

CELRB-PP-PM letter to Huntsville District

200.1e C02NY002504_02.01_1021_a

Ct: Boglions Leithner Bingart